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YEAR 12 ENGINEERING TRIP

Students went on a site visit to Stanley Engineered
Fastenings to develop their Unit 4 Report Section C for
BTEC Level 3 Engineering. 
 
Students were given the opportunity to attend the trip
to analyse how Stanley use Quality Management
Systems to improve their Outputs and Safety in the
factory.

 

WORK EXPERIENCE DEADLINE

The deadline for Year 10 and Year 12 work placements
is next week before the half term break. This is a
fantastic opportunity to be out in the workplace for 2
weeks before we finish for the summer holidays. 
 
Please look to complete this soon and upload your
placement information to the Connect Work
Placement App/Changing Education on IOS and
Android. Speak to your PAT Tutor if you need any
support regarding work experience. 
 
 

 

MR VAREY'S FUNDRAISING 

Thank you to Year 10 students for supporting Mr Varey
by raising money for Papyrus - a local charity that
works to prevent suicide amongst young people. As
you will know, Mr Varey is taking part in The Uganda
Marathon during the half term to raise money for the
charity. 
 
The students helped raise money for Papyrus at ASDA
in Warrington on Friday morning. You can still donate
to support Mr Varey on Just Giving -
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/joe-varey. 
 

PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS

A reminder that the business dress code is still required
for those taking exams and the remainder of the
school. 
 
This includes no trainers, outdoor coats and jumpers
etc. Lanyards must be worn at all times for
safeguarding. This applies to Key Stage 4 and 5
students. 
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EXAM SEASON UNDERWAY
A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S  

This week has seen the start of our public
examinations for GCSE, A Level and BTEC
students. So far, our students have
demonstrated excellent resilience and a
fantastic attitude in all of the exams. 
 
We understand that the exam season
can be challenging. Our free breakfast
offer before 8.15am continues, so please
make sure you take advantage of
getting some good brain fuel. 

Please ensure the correct equipment is
brought to every exam. When required,
a calculator will be allowed in the exam
room. Bottled water is acceptable but
the bottle must be transparent and
without labels.
 
For 9.00am exams, all students must
meet in The Hangout at 8.30am. For
1.00pm exams, lunch will be earlier and
all students must be ready to enter the
exam rooms at 12.50pm. 

Our staff have worked hard to put on
specialist study and revision sessions
during the exam season. Please take
advantage of these sessions and ensure
you approach the exam with confidence.
All students must be in college as
normal during the exam season.
 
Contact the college immediately if there
are concerns about attendance. 

The annual Year 11 UTC Warrington
Prom takes place on Thursday 28th
June at The Village Hotel, 5.30pm -
10.30pm. 
 
This is a formal celebration of our
students' achievements during their
time with us. The prom is an opportunity
for students and staff to celebrate
following the completion of their public
examinations and promises to be a very
enjoyable evening. 

YEAR 11
PROM
Y E A R  1 1  C E L E B R A T I O N

T H E  W E E K L Y  B U L L E T I N  

"I AM SO PROUD OF  HOW THE

YEAR 10'S CONDUCTED

THEMSELVES IN THEIR FIRST

EXAM THIS WEEK . FEEDBACK

FROM THE INVIGILATORS HAS

BEEN VERY POSITIVE. THE NEXT

EXAM IS ON THURSDAY."

-MRS GARRETT

Students will receive a formal letter on
Monday which will detail more about
this event. This letter will contain a
permission slip to allow students to
leave the hotel when the prom finishes
and provides us with an indication of
which students will be picked up. from
the venue.
 
The cost of the prom is £30 per student
and covers food and drinks. Payment for
this can be made on ParentPay and
there is now an option to make payment
online. 
 
A reminder that parents are invited to
attend a final celebration assembly for
Year 11 on Friday 14th June following
their final exam. This is a special
opportunity to look back over two years
of being a part of UTC Warrington and
we look forward to welcoming you.

GET IN TOUCH?

INFO@UTCW.CO.UK


